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donations will be accepted and 
all donations will go to the local 
food pantry.

The Bronte High School FFA 
Chapter will hold their annual 
banquet on Thursday, May 16, 
at 6:30 pm at the First Baptist 
Church in Bronte.  The event 
will include a meal, awards 
ceremony, and auction.

to do so.
For more information, contact 

the City of  Blackwell at (325) 
282-2082.

Coke-Sterling Farm Bureau 
will be hosting a grab-n-go 
hamburger lunch on Tuesday,
May 14, at their office in Robert 
Lee, from 10:30 am - 1 pm.  
Canned food and monetary 

The annual Trade Days in 
Robert Lee will be held on 
Saturday, May 4 in downtown 
Robert Lee.

The Event Center in Robert 
Lee will also have vendor space 
available.  For more information, 
contact Lori at (325) 650-2073 or 
TheEventCenterRL@gmail.com.

Bronte’s annual City Wide 
Garage Sale will be held on 
Saturday, May 4.  Maps will be 
ready for pickup on Friday, May 
3, after 2 pm.

The Blackwell City Clean Up 
Day will be held on Saturday, 
May 11.  The City has rented 
two roll off  containers for 
citizens to dispose of  unwanted 
items.  The location will be 
north of  Blackwell CISD, off  of  
CR 266 and the gate will be 
open from 9 am until 4 pm.

Unwanted items will be 
accepted free of  charge with the 
exception of  mattress and tires.  
Those items will be accepted, 
however there will be a charge 

The Robert Lee High School 
Sports Banquet will be held on 
Monday, May 13, at 7 pm at the 
RLHS Cafetorium.  Tickets are 
available at either the high 
school or elementary offices 
through Monday, May 6.

For more information, contact
Robert Lee ISD at (325) 453-
4555.

 RL4Restoration held their annual Spring Stampede on Saturday evening, 
April 27, in Robert Lee.  During the event, Carla Wojtek was honored as the Citizen of  the Year.  She is 
pictured above with her family.  For more photos from the Spring Stampede, see pages 2 and 3 of  this
week’s issue of  The Observer/Enterprise.


